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A Neighborly Nudge to Peruse Orinda Publications 

Screenshot of a recent issue of "Orinda Outlook" 
available on the city's website. 

Orinda's leaders hope to improve neighbor-to-neighbor and 
two-way communications between locals and their 
government, and are asking for your help. Quite simply, for 
those not already doing so, they want Orindans to actively 
read and discuss city communications - whether emergency 
alerts about road closures and fallen trees, notifications 
about City Council meetings, or just regular updates 
provided via "Orinda Outlook," the city's weekly email 
newsletter. 

 To subscribe online, visit: www.cityoforinda.org, and 
click on "subscribe to email notifications."  

 L. Snyder 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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